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Hello, my name is Andrew Kwok, and I currently own and operate Waypoint Developments, a 
construction company that does work in a variety of areas such as new builds, renovations, and 
commercial projects. Being the owner operator of a busy construction company has provided me with 
the ability for great attention to detail along with managing multiple projects happening at the same time. 

I first joined Aurora as a member in 2020 with our oldest daughter Ellianna, who is currently registered in 
the U15 program. During this time, I have seen changes resulting in the development and growth of the 
Aurora Soccer Club. Since becoming a member here and seeing this growth, we have also had our 
younger daughter Finnleigh register with the club, and she is currently in the U9 program. 

For the past two years, I have served in the Aurora Board and putting my name forward once more to 
have this opportunity to serve for another term. 

I currently served in the Operations committee where I have placed myself in serving Aurora by putting 
my physical time during Aurora events. Here I make sure that our staff and volunteers have the necessary 
assistance to successfully run our tournament, end of season events, appreciation nights and other 
Aurora events.  At first, I was task to be part of the special projects committee which mission is to 
provide a facility for our Club. A facility we can call our home. As I have moved to another Board 
committee, I am still able to connect with the Canadian Professional League to supplement support for 
this special project. Finally, I take immense pride in serving Aurora with the goal in achieving ambitious 
standards in operations, along with being fully committed to ensuring that both athletes and members 
feel valued and appreciated within this soccer club.  

My goal for the Aurora Soccer Club, is to continue to uphold the high operational standards along with 
the expectations of the members so the athletes who continue to chose to train and compete within 
Aurora know they have an environment that will be supported in helping them achieve their personal 
goals. 

Thank you for this opportunity, and I will continue to work with the Board and our staff for the benefit of 
our Club and the membership. 

 

 


